Morningside After School Care Program
313 Morningside Drive
Elizabethtown, KY 42701

March 3, 2017

Jon Ballard

Superintendent

Elizabethtown Independent School District
219 Helm Street

Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Dear Mr. Ballard,

It has come to my attention that Morningside After School Care Program is due for an increase
in tuition and fees. Qur program has not had an increase in tuition and fees for the past 6-7
years. During our registration period for the current school year, four parents commented on
how cheap our tuition is, which prompted me to do a fee comparison of other programs in the
area.

The cost of supplies, equipment, payroli, and other overhead costs have increased over the past
6-7 years. The money generated from an increase in our fees would cover these expenses. Even
with the proposed fee increase, our program will still remain below what is charged by the
other local programs and keep us competitive.

Please find enclosed a 2017 Price Comparison for After School and Summer Programs
containing a proposal for Morningside After School Care Program increase in fees for Summer
2017 and the 2017/18 School Year. Also find enclosed our current Rates Calendar and
Registration Form for your review and consideration.

Sincerely,

PGt e lror

Mona Nelson

Director, Morningside After School Care Program
270-763-0459
mona.nelson@etown.kyschools.us

cc: Karla Buckingham, Principal of Morningside Elementary School



